TrailMark Metro District Updates:

The summer months are typically the most taxing period of time for pond management. High temperatures stimulate algae growth which can cause laborious and expensive treatment needs. Fortunately, a regular treatment program administered by Aquatics Associates for surface algae mats throughout June-July mitigated any need for more extensive efforts to address larger growth issues. Aquatics Associates applied one major algae/pondweed treatment in early June on Fairview Reservoir #1. Pond A was also treated for algae and pondweed in June and July.

Schilling and Company, Inc. presented the 2014 TrailMark Metro District Audit during the July TMMD meeting. The Board is pleased to have received another clean audit of the TMMD financial statements. Details of the full audit report can be found on the TMMD website

Additional miscellaneous TMMD matters:

- Evaluating options to have the pond outlet at Fairview Reservoir #2 cleaned out to remove sediment build up and improve water flow
- Working with the HOA to gather pertinent details that relate to the TrailMark entity owned fence replacement slated to begin in 2022. This will be a shared cost with the TrailMark HOA, and this additional information will be necessary for budget forecasting purposes
 - -The Board will discuss the 2016 budget at the September Board meeting.